Richard Allen Schools

Sowing Seeds of Knowledge...Growing Trees of Wisdom

Richard Allen Academy Edgemont Campus 184 Salem Avenue Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: 937-586-9756 Fax: 937-586-9764

Richard Allen Academy II Downtown Campus 184 Salem Avenue Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: 937-586-9756 Fax: 937-586-9764

Richard Allen Preparatory Salem Avenue Campus 627 Salem Avenue Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: 937-278-4201 Fax: 937-278-4229

Richard Allen Academy III Hamilton Campus 1206 Shuler Avenue Hamilton, OH 45011 Phone: 513-868-2900 Fax: 513-868-0498

Richard Allen Schools Executive Office P.O. Box 60969 Dayton, OH 45406-0969 Phone: 937-586-9500 Fax: 937-586-9491

www.richardallenschools.com



-Vision-Empowering leaders through great leadership to impact the community and world.

July 15, 2016

Dear Families,

On behalf of the staff at Richard Allen Academy, I am happy to welcome back our returning students and welcome our new students for the 2016-17 school year. We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our children need support from the home, school and community. We believe strong partnerships will make a great difference in your child's education. We also believe it is everyone's responsibility to empower children with the creative, intellectual, and leadership skills necessary for them to become academically, socially, physically, and emotionally successful and responsible leaders. We are energized and deeply committed to making a positive difference in the lives of your children.

With that in mind, you are invited to be an active participant at our school. Whether you are a classroom volunteer, a member of our parent group, or a member of one of our school leadership teams, you are encouraged to be involved! Research on schools clearly demonstrates that parent participation in their child's school coincides with a greater likelihood of academic success for their child. Please be on the look out for more information from our Parent and Student Support Services Team, as your support would be appreciated.

It is our desire to keep you informed of all that is taking place at school. Richard Allen has many exciting things to offer our students and families. I encourage you to visit our websites, in order to receive monthly updated information. If you have any questions or concerns that arise at any time, please don't hesitate to give your child's teacher or me a call. I look forward to having a long and rewarding relationship with you and your family.

I embrace the challenge of the future while I continue to cherish and celebrate the traditions of the past. The motivated staff, involved parents and committed students will come together to make Richard Allen Academy II and Richard Allen Edgemont Campus a welcoming and unique school. The first day of school will be Wednesday, August 17th. The school day begins at 8:00am. I am looking forward to serving you and your students during this upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Valeria Kerley Principal